The grand opening of our Cheonshimwon prayer hall at Bay Area Family Church

Kevin Thompson
July 15, 2023
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A Cheonshimwon prayer hall alter
Dear brothers and sisters,

As we learned from President Dunkley, our church structure will continue with SR5 becoming FFWPU
West. It is structure and titles but I look forward to further serving all 11 states in the west region and
helping us all to be successful in implementing True Mother's directions.

I just returned from teaching Camp Journey in Northern Utah for our High School students. It was such a
lovely experience and it is very hopeful where many of our young people are at in their faith
development.

Ocean Challenge is taking place in Kodiak and guess what, the participants are reeling in lots of great
fish. They are also learning the tradition and experience of True Parents in Alaska.

On Saturday we will have the grand opening of our new Cheonshimwon prayer hall at Bay Area Family.
This will take place at 11:00am and be conducted by True Mother's Cheonshimwon representative in
North America Dr Ki Hoon Kim. We will start on time so please come early. Once the seating is filled
inside then we will use the Sanctuary as overflow and watch on the screens.

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson



